
 

 

 
 
 
 
Vatican City, 23 November 2015 
 

 

 
AGREEMENT SIGNED BETWEEN UNIPOLSAI AND THE 

PONTIFICAL COUNCIL FOR PROMOTING NEW EVANGELIZATION 
 
 

UnipolSai Assicurazioni will be the Main Supporter of the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy, which will 
commence on 8 December. As part of the Event desired by Pope Francis under the banner of 
acceptance, the Insurance Company will contribute to offering some of the “concrete Signs of Mercy”, 
which will be communicated during the Holy Year. Moreover, it will be in charge of insurance coverage 
for all the Volunteers of the Jubilee and will offer a policy to assist pilgrims.  
 
These are the main points of the agreement signed between the Pontifical Council for Promoting New 
Evangelization and UnipolSai Assicurazioni.  
 
“It is a great honour to cooperate with the Holy See in the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy - said Carlo 
Cimbri, Chief Executive Officer of UnipolSai -. The choice of our Company as Main Supporter and our 
commitment to carrying out a project of solidarity for the people of a developing Country is a sign of 
the commitment of UnipolSai in the social field”.  
 
During the meeting that sealed the partnership between the Pontifical Council and UnipolSai, Carlo 
Cimbri received the appreciation of Mons. Fisichella, president of the Pontifical Council for Promoting 
New Evangelization, for the determination, solutions and commitment shown in becoming the Main 
Supporter of the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy, concretely supporting some of the projects desired by 
His Holy Father, Pope Francis, in favour of women and men living in difficult economic and social 
environments and conditions.  
 
 
 
 
 
Contacts 

 
Unipol Group Press Office  
Fernando Vacarini  
Tel.+39/051/5077705  
pressoffice@unipolsai.it  
Claudia Galassi  
Tel.+39/02/51815268  
claudia.galassi@unipolsai.it 

mailto:pressoffice@unipolsai.it

